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COVID-19 Update Information  

Due to the current outbreak of COVID-19 in the Nass Valley, WWNI will be moving all external 

communications and classes to online platforms effective immediately, and we are closing our 

doors to the public until further notice. Only persons who are authorized by the CEO, will be 

permitted on campus and only for limited purposes of maintaining our essential services. 

Since the declaration of recent public health orders, WWNI has increased our measures to 

prevent the infection and the spread of COVID-19 on campus. Under the current 

circumstances, we will now be reverting to other measures based on the most up to date 

guidance from public health, emergency preparedness, and other agencies. This will include, 

switching to alternative work arrangements; enhancing screening for COVID-19 symptoms; 

reporting and increasing communication with public health authorities; requiring testing for 

any member of our community exhibiting symptoms; requiring masks at all times in common 

areas on campus; providing deep cleaning and disinfecting of all work areas; and, implementing 

all other public health and safety measures required for our workplace.  

It is expected that everyone at WWNI will continue to follow the public health orders and 

guidelines at home and in the communities where they live and work. The purpose is to slow 

the spread and contain the chain of transmission of COVID-19, especially to the vulnerable 

members of our families, and community.  

For further information, please contact the CEO, Dr. Deanna Nyce. 


